
  

 

Whitney Deane  

Stakeholder Engagement, BC Hydro  
Email: whitney.deane@bchydro.com   

 

September 22, 2023  

  

Mayor and Council  

Village of Pemberton 

7400 Prospect Street  
Pemberton, B.C. V0N 2L1  

  

Dear Mayor Richman and Council,  

  

Subject: Pemberton Substation Rebuild Project – Phase Two Re-evaluation 

 

The Pemberton Substation Rebuild Project was initiated to ensure we continue to provide clean, 

reliable energy to communities in Pemberton and the Sea-to-Sky region. 
 

Phase one of the project will be complete this Fall, replacing both electrical equipment containing 
PCBs and equipment nearing end-of-life. 

 

The second phase has been in the early planning phases. After re-evaluating our load forecast this 
summer, it shows the substation has the capacity to meet the community’s current needs and 

growth for the next 10 or more years. 
 

We will not be moving forward with the second phase of the project. No further capital project work 
will occur at the substation, though ongoing maintenance will continue. 

 
We’ll monitor the load growth in the community and will look to adjust our plans as needed to 

ensure we continue to provide reliable power to the community.   
 
We thank you for your feedback during project engagement. 

 

If you have any immediate questions, please contact me at Whitney.Deane@bchydro.com. 
 

Kind regards,  

Whitney Deane 

Stakeholder Engagement Advisor, BC Hydro  

 CC: Jas Gill, Program Manager, BC Hydro 
 Sabrina Locicero, Community Relations Manager, BC Hydro 
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